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Botany Street signalised intersection works 

The Randwick Campus Redevelopment team 
continues work on the delivery of a new  
four-way signalised intersection on Botany Street, 
Randwick, in preparation for the opening of the 
new Prince of Wales Hospital Acute Services 
building. 

The remaining intersection works during January and 
February will include:   

• installation of traffic control signals 
• road line marking 
• footpath paving reinstatement. 

Approved standard construction working hours are 
7am to 6pm, Monday to Friday, and 8am to 5pm, 
Saturday.  

For traffic and safety reasons, night works may be 
required to safely undertake the works.  

Out of hours works are approved to occur up to 
four nights per week from 6pm to 6am (no work on 
Saturday nights). 

Any two consecutive nights of work will be 
followed by a respite night.  

Where possible, disruptive activities will be 
scheduled as early in the evening as possible. 

Thank you for your patience while we progress 
these important works. 
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